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| am writing in strong support of the proposed revisions to WACs 284-30-300 through 400. As an attorney who
primarily represents policyholders in property insurance bad faith cases, | believe these changes are critically
necessary to protect Washington consumers. Clearer regulations will not only help deter unfair claims handling by
insurers but also reduce the number of insureds who are forced to seek legal representation to enforce their rights.

Thank you.

Heather

Heather Derenski | Attorney
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